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We invite all the world’s herpetologists,
as well as our ichthyologist colleagues
from ASIH & AES, to Vancouver for the
World Congress of Herpetology 2012.

For general information, contact Patrick Gregory,
Chair of Local Committee (viper@uvic.ca).

For program information, including symposia, contact David Green,
Chair of Scientific Program Committee (david.m.green@mcgill.ca).

Deadline for submission of abstracts and early registrations:
February 29, 2012 (details to follow — watch the meeting website).

www.worldcongressofherpetology.org

www.wch2012vancouver.com



